PROPOSED MINUTES
BY GREENVI LLE HUMAN RELATIONS COUNCIL
June 4, 2014

The Greenville Human Relations Council (GHRC) met Wednesday, June 4, 2014 at 7:00 PM in
the third floor conference room (Room 337) of City Hall. Members present denoted by *,
members absent denoted by x.

Enji Abdo-* Marvin Arrington-* Isaac Blount-*
Rodney Coles-* Inez Dudley-* Loyd Horton-*
Robert Hudak -* Byung Lee-* Shaterica Lee-x
Prudencio Martinez-Mengel-* Terry Parrish-* Helen Pase-x
Franchine Pena-* Heena Shah-* Bonnie Snyder-*

Rose Glover, Mayor Pro-Tem-x Cassandra Daniels, Staff Liaison-*

ANNOUNCEMENTS: Several announcements were provided about upcoming community events.
WELCOME: Chairperson Byung Lee welcome the Council to the June 4™ regular meeting,
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: May minutes were not available

OLD BUSINESS

Inclusive Community Breakfast

Cassandra Daniels reminded the Council of the breakfast that will take place on Thursday,
September 25,2014 at the Hilton. The subcommittee met with Hilton representatives on Thursday,
May 8" to discuss plans for the event. The Hilton is working to accommodate plans for the event,
especially the menu. In addition, the breakfast time has been changed from 7:30 am to 8:30 am; will
program starting at 8:45 am; and breakfast at 9 am. The five cultures that the subcommittee would
like to include are: Korean, Mediterranean, Ghana, Iragi, and Indian. The subcommittee is waiting
to hear from the Hilton regarding the proposal presented for the breakfast.

5K Run/1M Walk

Cassandra Daniels stated that the Council is still seeking participants/runners for the race. The event
has been rescheduled for Saturday, October 18, 2014. The venue is the Town Commons.

Senior Citizens Holiday Celebration

Cassandra Daniels stated this is listed as a reminder to the Council of the Senior Citizens Holiday
Celebration. The celebration will take place on Thursday, December 4, 2014. The event will be
held at the Barnes-Ebron-Taft Community Center.



Community Dialogue Report — “Seeing the Face of God in Each Other”

Cassandra Daniels stated the next meeting of the subcommittee is June 26™ at 6:30 pm. The
meeting will take place at City Hall in Conference Room 337.

NEW BUSINESS
Human Relations Council Work Plan

Cassandra Daniels provided information to the Council regarding the Council’s work plan. The draft
document was presented to inform the Council of what the work plan will consist of.

Adjournment

There being no further business, a motion was made by Bob Hudak, seconded by Enji Abdo, to
adjourn until the first Wednesday night in June, Motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Cossandra Danics

Cassandra Daniels
Human Relations Officer



